
What’s happened in our school this week? 

Attached to this week’s newsletter are a number of letters 
giving you more information about upcoming events. Your 

child should also bring home a paper copy of them, so please 
make sure you have a good read through them all and transfer 

information to diaries etc. so you don’t miss out on anything! 

This week we have been enjoying the sunshine and eating our lunch 
out on the field at Mill Lane. Our huff and puff shed has also opened 
to allow children at KS2 to borrow equipment during their 
lunchtimes. The children who have volunteered to run the shed 
throughout the week have been doing a wonderful job ensuring 
everyone gets the piece of equipment they would like and that the 
items are returned properly at the end. Thank you to all concerned!! 

Mr Patient took some members of the singing club along with other 
volunteers from Year 5 to Norwich Cathedral on Thursday to take 
part in a joint schools’ choral performance. The children from 
Horsford sang “Keep you in peace” together as a group first, then 
later on they joined the other two schools there to perform 
“Shoshone Love Song” a traditional native American song and “The 
Climb”. The children did an amazing job and had clearly worked 
hard to rehearse the lines and harmonies together. Although we 
probably had the fewest children there, we were certainly the loudest 
group! Well done to all involved including Mr Patient who has put a 
lot of his own time into helping the children rehearse. 

Fingers crossed for dry weather next week for our Sports Day on 
Thursday! Have a lovely weekend.         

                                           Miss Anatola, Mrs Kirton, Miss Anderson 

Attendance: 

VHC Apples - 
89.47% 

VHC Pears - 95.11% 

Elmer - 98.15% 

Kipper - 95.96% 

Gruffalo - 93.94% 

Funnybones - 
97.12% 

3/4G - 95.88% 

3/4P - 91.45% 

3/4F - 96.48% 

5G - 92.35% 

5L - 94.61% 

6S - 94.41% 

6B - 96.95% 

Well done to: 

Elmer 

 

Celebrations 

Each Monday, we hold our Awe and Wonder    
Celebration Worship, where certificates are awarded 
to one or two children from each class for positive 

behaviour or exceptional effort. 

This week’s certificate winners were: 

Olivia Arnup, Rose Kiddle, Oscar Coleman, Sophie Keeble, 
Ethan Byron, Henry Buck, Luke Owen, Aimee Calloway, 
Harrison Kemp, Dolly Oliver, Chloe Moulton, Rebecca 

Barrett, Will Hanwell, Lily Soanes, Connor Borrett, George 
Henery, Max Denny, Tom Mathers, Joseph Howes, Charlie 
Ruddock, Dulcie Goff, Kenna Buchanan, Ryan Amies, Syd 

Green, Kieran Durrant and Theo Tabiner. 

Horsford C of E VA Primary School 

House Points: 

Last week: 

Blickling - 452 

Felbrigg - 412 

Sandringham - 487 

Holkham - 486 

Running Total: 

Blickling - 73         

Felbrigg - 81      

Sandringham - 70       

Holkham - 68      

Monday 
Macaroni cheese 
Vegetable Stromboli (v) 
Homemade French bread 
Mixed salad 
Strawberry & vanilla swirl mousse  

Tuesday 
Chicken goujons 
Spicy bean burger (v) 
Potato wedges 
Baked beans 
Dutch apple pudding with custard 

Wednesday 
Roast beef with Yorkshire pudding 

and gravy 
Vegemince pasty (v) 
Mashed potato 
Carrots and cauliflower 
Fruity Wednesday with yogurt dip 

Thursday 
Pork meatballs with tomato and 

basil sauce 
Steamed rice 
Vegemince Bolognese with pasta 

twists (v) 
Farmhouse mixed vegetables 
Brownie slice 

Friday 
Fish fingers or salmon fingers 
Quorn fillet (v) 
Chips 
Garden peas or baked beans 
Fruity flapjack 



Clubs: Holt Road site (HR)    Mill Lane site (ML)   

Weekly Diary 

Monday 13th June 

Morning: Keyboard & piano lessons at 
Mill Lane 

 

Tuesday 14th June 

1.30-3pm: Pears - Story Café 

Afternoon: Funnybones - Forest Schools 

Afternoon: Y5 Skillforce at Frettenham 

2-3pm: PATHS information parent 
meeting at Holt Road 

 

Wednesday 15th June 

Afternoon: NO Drum lessons as Mr 
Collingsworth is on Jury Service 

Afternoon:  Kipper - Forest Schools 

 

Thursday 16th June 

8-12pm: Children’s University graduation 
for 100+ hours only at UEA.  
9.45-11am: Whole school Sports Day 
being held at Mill Lane - parents welcome 

Afternoon: Gruffalo - Forest Schools 

1.15-3.20pm: Competitive Sports Day Y2-

6 only at Mill Lane - parents welcome 

 

Friday 17th June  

This week’s homework topic:  

Sports day 

Year R: Practise a sports day event at home 

Year 1: Go and play your favourite sport 

Year 2: Invent a new sports day event and 
write instructions for it. 

Year 3/4: Create a Top Trumps card(s) for a 
famous sports person/people. 

Year 5: Write a non chronological report on a 
less well known sport. 

Year 6: Write a biography on Jesse Owens or 
Muhammed Ali. 

Year R, 1 and 2 

Reading: daily and record in diary 

Spellings: practise words on the back of diary 

Years 3-6:  

Reading: daily and record in diary 

Maths: practising your times tables  

Spellings: learn set words and write them into 
a sentence (tested on Friday) 

 Lunchtimes After school 

Mondays   

Tuesdays  Art club (ML)  

Drama (ML) 

Wednesdays Origami (ML) Dance club (ML) 

Puzzles (HR) 

Y6 Midsummer Night’s 
Dream rehearsal club 
(ML) 

Thursdays NO Birdwatching
(ML) 

Singing (ML) 

Cricket (HR) 

 

Fridays  Fiction Express - (ML) 

Staff update 

From Monday Mrs Edwards, who works at 
our Holt Road site, will now be known as 
Miss Taylor. 

Spree books 

The Spree book fundraiser will be arriving 
at school on Friday 24th June. Books this 
year will be £20. Please ensure that your 
spreebook is returned to the school without 
delay if you do not wish to purchase it. 
Payment for any books required must be 

made by Monday 4th July. 

Thank you 

Upcoming dates 

Mon 20th - Fri 24th June - Y6 Canterbury trip 

Mon 20th - Fri 24th June - Y2 transition week 

Tues 21st June - Y1 Cromer visit 

Fri 24th June - YR - Gressenhall visit 

Sat 25th June - Summer Fayre - 12-3pm at 
Mill Lane 


